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Congratulations and happy 100th! 
 
On behalf of Florida Realtors®, I’m proud to congratulate the 56,000 members of the Toronto 
Regional Real Estate Board on this very special occasion, your 100th anniversary. 
 
As the largest real estate board in Canada, your members make a difference in the lives of 
people every day. Your members strengthen their communities by helping their neighbors and 
newcomers alike find the right place to call home or to start a new business.  
 
Our members feel a special bond with your members. Canadians have been investing in Florida 
real estate for generations, whether it’s the purchase of a winter home or a primary residence 
where they can enjoy the Sunshine State year-round. It’s no surprise that Florida was the top 
destination among Canadians in 2020. And many of your citizens don’t just visit Florida – 29% of 
Florida’s foreign buyers come from Canada. 
 
On behalf of the 195,000 members of Florida Realtors®, we wish you a heartfelt happy 100th 
birthday. Enjoy this milestone, savor your achievements and realize the positive impact you’re 
had on so many people. 
 
Your Realtor® family in Florida looks forward to partnering with you for the next 100 years and 
beyond.  
 
Congratulations once again, 
 

 
 
Barry Grooms 
2020 President, Florida Realtors® 
 


